
 
 

FDOT RAILWAY SAFETY 

PROJECT NOTICE 
 

Starting FEBRUARY 18, 2019, the City of 
Winter Park will begin to replacement of 
railroad gates, curb and sidewalks at 

intersection of  New York and Lyman 
Avenues. This project will require one 
lane closure while workers are on 

site.   It is expected that the project will 
take one week to complete.  
 

Driveways to homes and businesses will 
remain accessible  
 

Your patience and cooperation are 
appreciated; every effort will be made to 
minimize inconvenience to surrounding 

homes and businesses. 
 
Should you have any questions or 

concerns, please contact Project 
Management at 407-599-3525 or 
bmoody@cityofwinterpark.org 

 
At your service – 
 

City of Winter Park 
Dept. of Public Works 
Project Management 

 
 
 

 
 

FDOT RAILWAY SAFETY 

PROJECT NOTICE 
 

Starting FEBRUARY 18, 2019, the City of 
Winter Park will begin to replacement of 
railroad gates, curb and sidewalks at 

intersection of  New York and Lyman 
Avenues. This project will require one 
lane closure while workers are on 

site.   It is expected that the project will 
take one week to complete.  
 

Driveways to homes and businesses will 
remain accessible  
 

Your patience and cooperation are 
appreciated; every effort will be made to 
minimize inconvenience to surrounding 

homes and businesses. 
 
Should you have any questions or 

concerns, please contact Project 
Management at 407-599-3525 or 
bmoody@cityofwinterpark.org 

 
At your service – 
 

City of Winter Park 
Dept. of Public Works 
Project Management 

 
 


	FDOT RAILWAY SAFETY PROJECT NOTICE
	FDOT RAILWAY SAFETY PROJECT NOTICE

